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Council Member Report 
For the Committee of the Whole Meeting of Dec 3, 2020 
 

 

Date: Nov 24, 2020  

From: Mayor Lisa Helps 

Subject: Extension of Council committee appointments to end of January 2021 

 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
Council’s committee and neighbourhood liaison appointments are set to expire at the end of 
December 2020. With the byelection set for December 12, 2020, I recommend extending our 
current appointments to the end of January 2021. This will give our new colleague time to get on 
boarded and will allow council to review and revise 2021-2022 appointments in January.   
 
RECOMMENDATION  
 
That Council extend Council committee and neighbourhood liaison appointments to the end of 
January 2021, and determine appointments for 2021-2022 at the January 7 Committee of the 
Whole meeting. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Mayor Lisa Helps    
  
 
 
 


